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Due to the World Health Organization declaring Coronavirus disease (COVID-19) a 
pandemic, the West Virginia Bureau for Medical Services (BMS) is allowing Non-
emergent E&M visits to be rendered through the Telehealth Modality.  The expansion of 
this service will include the use of live video conferencing in the appropriately equipped 
members home with a Medicaid enrolled provider in the originating site. All other 
telehealth regulations are expected to be followed as found in Chapter 519.17 of the 
WV Medicaid policy manual.  The following codes 99211 and 99212, billed with place of 
service 02 will be allowed.  BMS will continue to monitor the situation and work closely 
with our state and federal partners gathering further information and directives and will 
provide further notification if an extension is received. 
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